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BULLETIN # 1000
RE: KEMPER SURPLUS LINES INSURANCE COMPANY

The California Department of Insurance (“CDI”) has requested the SLA advise its Members that Kemper Sur-
plus Lines Insurance Company and Specialty Surplus Insurance Company have been removed from the List of 
Eligible Surplus Line Insurers (“LESLI”) and is no longer eligible to write new or renewal business in Califor-
nia as of April 07, 2003.

Attached for your record is a copy to the offi cial letter from the CDI.  If you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact Linda Cheng or myself at (800) 334-0491 (in California only) or (415) 434-4900.

Ted Pierce
Executive Director

TP/pk
Attachment
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DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE
ADMINISTRATION AND LICENSING SERVICES BRANCH

300 CAPITOL MALL, SUITE 1600
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814
(916) 492-3072
(916) 327-3482 (FAX)
www.insurance.ca.gov

STATE OF CALIFORNIA John Garamendi, Insurance Commissioner

DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE

VIA FACSIMILE:  (415) 434-8505

April 08, 2003

Ms. Linda Cheng
Manager, Financial Department
The Surplus Line Association of California
388 Market Street, 11th Floor
San Francisco, CA 94111

RE: Kemper Surplus Lines Insurance Company
Specialty Surplus Insurance Company

Dear Ms. Cheng:

Pursuant to California Insurance Code Section 1765.1(f), Kemper Surplus Lines Insurance Company and specialty 
Surplus Insurance company are hereby removed form the List of Eligible Surplus Line Insurers (LESLI) as of April 07, 
2003.  This order is based upon these companies requesting to be delisted from the LESLI list.  Please so inform your 
members.

Sincerely,

Dennis C. Ward
Acting Deputy Commissioner

A copy of the original letter from the CDI is on the following page.
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